
Join us to learn how you can help your student prepare for 
high school!  
 
We will share information about the high school four-year 
planning process that all 8th grade students are beginning this 
fall.  
 
Come learn about the high school course requirements and 
other resources including the Naviance Course Planner, which 
is the tool students use to complete their four-year plan.  
 
Get your questions answered, too!  
  

Visit the Spring Branch ISD website for more information: 

www.springbranchisd.com/parentu 
 

Hosted by SBISD’s Family E3 team and the Student Support Services Dept. 

 
Questions? FamilyE3@springbranchisd.com or 713-251-2286 

 
 

Four-year Planning and  
Naviance Course Planner   

For 8th grade students and families 

Thursday, October 14 
6:00 – 7:00 pm 
Via Zoom 
 
Register now by clicking on the link below or via the QR code: 
 https://conta.cc/3mpIIN9 

 

http://www.springbranchisd.com/parentu
mailto:FamilyE3@springbranchisd.com

